
Dear	parents,	
	
Subway	have	set	up	an	online	ordering	system	for	ordering	Subway	lunches	for	our	school.	
From	Friday	3rd	March	all	orders	will	need	to	be	placed	online.	
	
Please	go	to	www.subwayexpress.co.nz	and	click	on	SUBWAY	School	Lunch	Programme,	
Order	Now.	
	
You	will	need	to	register	first	(using	the	Register	Here	link)	using	Subway	Barrington	(37475)	
as	the	preferred	store.	Once	you	have	registered	you	can	login	and	start	your	order.			
	
As	the	Rooms	option	are	numbers	rather	than	letters,	each	class	has	been	allocated	a	
number.	Please	see	the	list	below	for	the	correct	number	you	should	be	using.	
	
Payment	options	will	be	debit	or	credit	card	only	and	there	is	NO	surcharge	for	using	this.	
	
Your	lunch	will	be	delivered	as	normal	to	school.	
	
You	can	place	your	order	anytime	before	each	Friday	by	9am.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions,	or	do	not	have	access	to	the	internet	please	come	and	see	
Rhonda	in	the	office.	
	
	
	
Room	A		 Room	1	
Room	B		 Room	2	
Room	C		 Room	3	
Room	D		 Room	4	
Room	E		 Room	5	
Room	F		 Room	6	
Room	G	 Room	7	
Room	H		 Room	8	
Room	I		 Room	9	
Room	J		 Room	10	
Room	K		 Room	11	
Room	L		 Room	12	
Room	M		 Room	13	
Room	N	 Room	14	
	
	
	


